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20 September 2016

Dear Dr Drage

Many thanks for coming to see me last week with your colleagues, Dr Weeks
and Dr llozue. It was good to meet you all and | found our discussion very
useful.

| am writing to the Health Secretary forwarding a copy of your letter and
drawing his attention to the key concerns you raised with me.

I will be in touch as soon as | have information to pass on.
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Regards
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Dr Michelle Drage MBBS FRCGP
Chief Executive

Londonwide LMCs

Tavistock House South
Tavistock Square

London WC1H 9LG ;
Reference (please quote if replying) TV/CC/CB27410



